
NOTICE OF REFERENDUM 

County of Kenosha 

November 3, 2020 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in 
the County of Kenosha, on Tuesday, November 3, 2020, the 
following question will be submitted to a vote of the people: 

“Should the Wisconsin legislature create a nonpartisan 

procedure for the preparation of all district maps at all 

levels of government: federal, state, county and munici-

pal in the State of Wisconsin?”  

A copy of the entire text of the resolution directing the sub-
mission of the question can be obtained from the office of 
the County Clerk. 

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this  

election.  If you do not have a photo ID you may obtain a 

free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 

 

Done in the County of Kenosha, 

On August 25, 2020. 

________________________________ 

Regi Bachochin, Kenosha County Clerk 


